
On Jan 3, 2019, at 5:19 AM, ria Snoek <ria-snoek@hotmail.com> wrote: 

 

Hi John, 

 

 

About 10 years ago I had mail contact with your mother Bep Langkamp and with you. 

 

Are your parents still alive? Bep wrote me that she couldn't mail me anymore because she 

sufferd from dementia.. 

 

 

I lost your mailadress (computercrash), bur found it today in mij archive ... 

 

Greetings from Ria Snoek, Leiderdorp 

 

The Netherlands 

 

************************ 

Onderwerp:  Re: are your parents still alive? 

Datum:  Sun, 6 Jan 2019 10:36:04 -0700 

Van:  John Langkamp <jlcribber@gmail.com> 

Aan:  ria Snoek <ria-snoek@hotmail.com> 

 

 

Hello Ria  

Sorry to say that both mom and dad have been gone for few years now. We miss them both.  

I hope you are well. Sheryl and I wish you merry Christmas and a happy new year.  

Sent by John.  

 


